
From: Chip Block
To: Ivelisse Chico-Randazzo; Kathi Cornelius
Subject: Fwd: Chief of Police
Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 5:06:44 PM

For residents folder. 

Chip Block
Vice Mayor, Jupiter Inlet Colony
917-923-0056

Begin forwarded message:

From: "W. Cloud" <maxcloud34@gmail.com>
Date: May 10, 2023 at 4:39:24 PM EDT
To: Chip Block <blockc@jupiterinletcolony.org>, Richard Busto
<BustoR@jupiterinletcolony.org>
Subject: Chief of Police

﻿
Dear Chip and Dick,
Now that the selection committee has been formed, we are writing to reiterate our
support for Capt. Jim Matthews to be our next Chief of Police.
We again emphasize how kind, courteous,and helpful he has always been.He
knows our residents well, and they know him.
We are confident he has the confidence, knowledge, and ability to head our police
department.
Please convey our comments to all committee members and consultants.
Lastly,we commend you on the selection process you have established.
Max and Dorothy Cloud
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